COPY

Maintenance Superintendent,
Workshop Department,
Aden Port Trust,
Aden.

No.T/4/4635 2nd February, 1963.

Lloyds Surveyor of Shipping,
P. & O, Building,
Steamer Point,.

Attention :- Mr. E.C. Edwards.

" Dear Sir,

I should be grateful if your survey of
screw shaft of steam tug "Sir Bernard Reilly" be
deferred until the next drydocking of the tug on
21st May, 1963,

Yours faithfully,

Maintenance Superintendent,
Aden Port Trust, Aden,
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